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Anti-Discrimination Policy 
 
Hilldale School is committed to providing an inclusive and diverse 
learning environment for all students. As a non-religious school, 
Hilldale welcomes students of all races, religions, and national or 
ethnic origins.  
 
Additionally, we adhere to a policy of non-discrimination in all 
aspects of the admission process. We do not discriminate on the 
basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, religion, or any 
other characteristic protected by law. We provide equal 
opportunity for all applicants and their families, ensuring that 
decisions are made solely based on academic potential, 
character, and suitability for our program, without regard to any 
protected class or personal characteristics. All students are 
welcome and encouraged to apply. Families come in many 
variations, and Hilldale School welcomes all. 


